
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

          6th March 2013 
 
Dear Parents 
 

VIOLIN LESSONS AT GREENWAY SCHOOL FOR YEARS 1-4 
 

Some of the pupils from Aldbury School came to give an assembly to our children today. 
Mrs Shenagh Franklin will visit the school on Friday mornings to take pupils for lessons 

and teaches the Suzuki method. Parental attendance in lessons is necessary because it is 

vital that what is taught in the lesson is practised at home during the week. 

The cost of lessons is fixed by Hertfordshire Music Service: 
Individual 20 minute lesson is £132 per term 
Shared 30 minute lesson is £100 per term 
Group lesson (3 or 4 children) is £66 per term. Shared and group lessons are, of course, 
subject to there being other pupils wishing to share a group. 
 
Your child will need a violin and although there are a few violins for hire at school they may 
not be the right size for your child so you may need to rent or buy one.  Mrs Franklin will be 
able to advise on this as it is often possible to buy outgrown ones from older pupils. 
 
If your child wishes to learn to play it is important that s/he shows a real commitment and 

is willing to practice regularly. 

If you have any queries you are welcome to ring Mrs Franklin on 01442 862979 or speak 
to the office staff. 
 
 
Mrs Sara Hill 
Office Assistant 
 
 
 
 


